
HIGHLIGHTS OF THE 2025 BUDGET
In early 2024, the City Council and City staff met to establish Top

Priority Goals. Goals included improving staff recruitment and retention,
continuing to promote diversity, equity, and inclusion, recruiting and

maintaining a fully staffed Police Department, continuing sustainability
efforts, and developing plans for residential investments and City

facilities. Staff have applied these philosophies towards day-to-day
operations and in long-term strategy. This resulted in a proposed levy

increase of 10% for 2025, which may be reduced before Council
approves a formal budget in December of 2024.

Why is the Robbinsdale portion of my property tax bill changing? 
The property taxes you pay are determined by applying a tax rate to the value of your property. The Robbinsdale portion of
your property tax bill may increase or decrease every year. Your individual experience is based on a number of factors,
including a change in your property’s value or changes in the values of other properties in Robbinsdale. 

The proposed levy and budget have been discussed since Spring of 2024, and Council approved the preliminary (not-to-
exceed) budget at the September 17, 2024, City Council Meeting. The proposed levy maintains current service levels,
preserves City assets, and includes an allowance for employee cost of living and other adjustments. 

How are City Services funded? 
About 62% of the basic services provided to Robbinsdale residents, visitors, and businesses are funded by property taxes.
Another 21% is provided by State of Minnesota Local Government Aid. The final 17% is from fees and other income. 
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The estimated annual property tax increase for a
Robbinsdale median-value home ($296,100) is $280, or a

monthly cost of about $23.

What will my 2025 property taxes pay for?
Every dollar of your property taxes is allocated towards city services.
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Your property tax bill that will arrive in
November reflects taxes from the City, County,
School District, and other entities. The pie chart

below illustrates the projected breakdown.


